
                            
                               MOORSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 

                               NEWSLETTER 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and friends, 
 
What a wonderful week!! We have had extremely complimentary comments from members of the public, 
who have praised our children as they have visited various places on trips and visits! Our Year 5 children 
really showed off their science and den building skills at Quarry Moor on Wednesday… playing in the park 
and having an ice cream was the highlight though I expect!  
Our Year 6’s had a fun Leavers’ trip to the beach on Wednesday too, where they swam in the sea, had a 
sandcastle competition, played crazy golf and enjoyed the arcades. A member of staff in the arcade 
commented on how well behaved and polite the children were…. And finally, the children in our Early 
Years went to Monk Park farm yesterday, where they wowed our staff with their impeccable manners and 
great listening. Excellent Moorside PRIDE both in and outside school!  
 
Enterprise Week 
Our children have been busy launching small 
businesses this week with £10 given to them by FOMS. 
In true ‘Apprentice’ style… they have created an item 
to sell, buying their resources using their £10! These 
items will be on sale from the area where you collect 
your child at the end of the day on Monday. If you 
would like to have a look at the items made by other 
classes (or buy them) this is also fine! You will see 
them all set up either in the Early Years courtyard 
area, outside the Key Stage 1 entrance or next to the 
Key Stage 2 fire doors!! Many thanks for your 
support!  
 

We have launched our fundraiser for Dementia UK for our 500 mile charity run on 22nd July 2021! You can 
make a donation or share if you wish at https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/moorside-primary-school-
and-nursery 
A huge well done to Madeline and Poppy for being the brains behind this. Let’s hope we can raise and run 
500 miles! The times when one adult per family can join us are:  
 
Thursday 22nd July 
9-10am Reception 
10-10.40am Year 1 
10.40- 11.20am Year 2 
11.20 -12pm Year 3 
12.50-1.30pm Year 4 
1.30-2.10pm Year 5 
2.10-2.50pm Year 6 
 
Raffle 
MORE raffle prizes have been donated to our school…. Vouchers for Brymor Ice-cream, a fitness class with 
a personal trainer and Sunday lunch just to name a few! The tickets are still on sale and are available from 
the Admin office if you would like any to sell to friends, family or work colleagues!!  
 

9th July 2021 
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School Reports 
We have had 2 parent consultations this year and will be sending a third school report to parents this 
week. On receiving your child’s report, if you would like a chat with your child’s teacher about their 
progress or well-being, please email us at school and we will arrange a mutually convenient time for them 
to give you a call.  
 
Transition 
We will be having a transition morning on Tuesday 13th July, which is when we will tell the children where 
their new classrooms are for September and which teachers will be with them! I will also send a letter out 
to parents on that day, to introduce you to their new staff. We know that their new teachers and teaching 
assistants will put children at ease about the changes for the new academic year but of course, if your child 
is worried about anything at all, please do get in touch and we will provide further support. There is a 
transition booklet on our school website on the well-being page to help at home too!  
https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Moorside-Primary-School-and-
Nursery-Transition-Support-1.pdf 
 
Attendance 
Attendance this week as a whole has been 97.78%. 

 
Our class attendance winners are Reception with 98.39%. Well done to them!!  
Thank you to everyone for ensuring that your child is not only in school every day, but are also on time so 
that they do not miss any learning! 
 
Our children have all looked super in football kits and 
red and white to cheer on England on Sunday! Lots of 
learning based around the final has taken place and 
everyone enjoyed the biscuits that Mrs Binks and Mrs 
Hampshire decorated for us at lunchtime! We hope 
that they have had a fun Football Friday and that you 
all have a super weekend! As always, please do 
contact us at school if you have any questions or 
queries about anything at all.  
  
Best wishes, 
Mrs Rowett  
Headteacher 
 
Diary Dates:   

Please see our Summer Theme Day Plan at: https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/enrichment/ 

 

Tuesday 13th July 2021 Transition Morning 

w/c 19th July 2021 Sporting activities throughout the week 

Thursday 22nd July 2021 500 mile run for Dementia UK! 

Friday 23rd July 2021 Break-up for Summer Holidays at 3.00pm 

Tuesday 7th September 2021 School Re-Opens for the new Academic Year 

 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

w/c 21.06.21 94.74% 91.96% 100% 93.43% 96.15% 100% 90.65% 

w/c 28.06.21 98.81% 98.48% 97.33% 97.6% 96.62% 95.56% 97.53% 

This week 98.39% 98.18% 97.6% 97.83% 96.52% 96% 97.78% 
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